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NASSM 2011 Conference

June 1 - 4, 2011  

Hosted by the
The University of Western Ontario 

London, Ontario, Canada 

The 2011 Conference of the North American 

Society for Sport Management will be held 

June 1-4 on the campus of The University of 

Western Ontario in London, Ontario, 

Canada. London, referred to as "The Forest 

City", is situated approximately halfway 

between Detroit-Windsor and Toronto. The University of Western 

Ontario, with an enrolment of 32,000 students, is one of Canada's 

leading research-intensive universities offering over 200 programs in 12 

faculties. Sport Management is housed within the School of Kinesiology in 

the Faculty of Health Sciences.

Please check this site frequently for updates regarding the conference 

program and conference services.

November 1, 2011

❍ Submission of abstracts for NASSM 2011 is now closed. 

Review Process

Abstracts submitted to 

NASSM 2011 are 

currently under review.

Contacts

Program Information:

Dr. George Cunningham (gbcunningham@tamu.edu) 

Conference Information:

Dr. Karen Danylchuk (karendan@uwo.ca) 

 

Sponsorship Opportunities 
at NASSM 2011 

 
Advertising Opportunities 

at NASSM 2011 
 
Exhibitor Opportunities at 

NASSM 2011 



October 26, 2010

❍ The preliminary Events Schedule has been posted.  

October 1, 2010

❍ The online submission of abstracts for NASSM 2011 is now 
available. 

September 6, 2010

❍ The call for papers for the conference has been posted to the main 
NASSM site. The deadline for submission is November 1, 2010 
(11:59 PM PST) 

❍ Information on Transportation has been added.  

August 11, 2010

❍ Information on the Accommodations have been posted.  

❍ The conference rates have been updated on the Registration 
page. 

July 6, 2010

❍ The conference rates have been posted to the Registration page.  

June 10, 2010

❍ The conference Web site is now online. As more information 
becomes available, it will be posted here. 

  Questions? Email us at web@nassm.com 
[ credits ]  

 


